

Study to Explore Early Development

<name caregiver="" of="" primary=""> <address 1=""> <address 2=""></address></address></name>
<date></date>
Dear Ms. «Last_name»,
Thank you for your interest in the Study to Explore Early Development. We have determined that your child is now older than our target age of 68 months. Because of our study's focus on children less than this age, we will no longer request study information from your family. However in the future, we may contact you to clarify information we have already collected.
We are very thankful for families like yours that choose to be in this study. We will send you updates about the study via newsletters.
If you have any questions, please call me at <i><phone number=""></phone></i> .
Sincerely,
<project block="" coordinator="" signature=""></project>